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Office of the President

May 22, 2024

Daemen University
Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,
I hope you are well and having a restful and productive start to your summer.
In recognition of Independence Day on Thursday, July 4, 2024, the Cabinet has approved the

extension of this holiday observance to include Friday, July 5. Administrative offices will be
closed and classes will not be held.

Daemen will be closed beginning on Thursday, July 4 and will reopen Monday, July 8, 2024.
Essential personnel are directed to check with your supervisor for instructions.

We hope you have an enjoyable holiday weekend with friends and family.

Cordially,

Loy B CHeser.
Gary A. Olson
President
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